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June 30, 2022 
 
 
Ben Miller 
Lewicki and Associates 
3375 W. Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO 80123 
 
Re: Belle Creole Adit Wildlife Cistern, File No. P-2022-0011,  

Notice of Receipt of NOI Application 
 
Mr. Miller, 
 
On June 16, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations (NOI) application for the Belle Creole Adit 
Wildlife Cistern, File No. P-2022-011.  
 
The Division will review the NOI application and contact you within twenty (20) working days of 
receipt regarding any deficiencies or if the review indicates the proposed operations are 
considered to be mining, rather than exploration. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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